
Mini Edinburgh derby moved to
Monday 1 October

Hibs’ SPFL Reserve League fixture against Hearts has been
moved from Monday 24 September to Monday 1 October.

The match will kick-off at 1:30pm and will take place on the
indoor pitch at Oriam.

Entry to the game is via donation to the Hibernian Academy
when entering the indoor facility at Oriam.

Please note, that parking is extremely limited at Oriam and
the Heriot-Watt University campus.

The club advise supporters attending the game to make use of
public transport.
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